December 11, 2014

The White House
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW
Washington, DC 20500

Dear Mr.President,

My name is Enzo, I’'m 10 years old and I’'m a fifth grade student at my new school
Dwight. I know that many schools in the U.S.A do not have access to high-speed internet. I
would like to ask you some questions about how you might handle these events. What are you
doing to help these schools?

For example, at Dwight school students from 3rd to 7th grade get iPads to work on
projects and interact with people such as, friends from school, teachers and websites. We also
have computers in our own classrooms which we use most of the time to do reflections. Also
there is a research that Bitz Monuiz, a researcher of schools, has proved that 40% of the United
States schools don’t have access to high-speed internet.

I’'m new here at Dwight and it’s my first school using iPads. It has helped me with a lot
of lessons to keep me organized because it’s better to have everything in my iPad instead of
papers so it wouldn’t be messy. There was this project that we had to do about the human brain
in 5th grade. If I didn’t use my ipad or computer it would have taken one month, but in fact, it
took two weeks when I used my iPad. So, what’s your plan B?

Sincerely,

Enzo Palaci Zani



